Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
Memorandum 16-10

DATE: June 1, 2016
TO: City Commission
FROM: Parks and Recreation Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommended Capital Improvement Plan FY 2017-2021

At the meeting of the Parks and Recreation Advisory board held on June 1, 2016, the
Board reviewed the Recommended Capital Improvement Plan for Fiscal Years 2017-
2021.

The Board made the following motions:

MOTION:

Mr. Katz made the motion to recommend the North Pompano Hardscape and
Landscape (20-PR-001,) scheduled for FY 2020, be moved forward to FY 2017. Mr.
Clark seconded the motion with all voting in favor

Mr. Katz motioned to recommend the Synthetic Turf at the Athletic Field (21-PR-002,)
scheduled for FY 2021, be moved forward to FY 2017. Mr. Mullon seconded the motion
with all voting in favor.

Rafael Hatz
Rafael Katz, Chairman
Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
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cc: Dennis Beach, City Manager
Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator
Brian Donovan, Deputy City Manager



